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From: Melissa Estelle
To: Public Testimony
Subject: Support ordinance 230318
Date: Tuesday, April 19, 2022 8:21:59 AM


Bike infrastructure creates healthier, more vibrant, desirable cities. I’ve enjoyed commuting to work by bike in KC.
Presently, there is not a very safe route for me. The proposed ordinance would change that. Improving walking and
biking areas on the east side especially is important to me. Thanks for your consideration of this important issue.


Sent from my iPhone
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